Dear member,

As discussed in the recent AGM, the club have been trying to organise a new club kit. The club believe that having a new kit will improve the overall look of the club as well as appear more professional.
We have chosen to go with a company called ‘All Rounder Cricket’ who provide playing wear for a large number of clubs.

The Bentley Heath range is now ready to be viewed and purchased at the following website: http://www.allroundercricket.com/teamwear/cricket-teamwear/b/bentley-heath-cc 

The quality of the kit is very high but along with this comes a financial cost, however the club are willing to assist with this:

Each member will get a £75 contribution to the purchase of the kit. You can use this to help purchase as much kit as you want, however there is an expectation that members purchase a minimum of 1 playing shirt, 1 sweater, 1 trouser and 1 cap. As a member, you are expected to purchase this kit and only wear this kit every time you represent Bentley Heath.

Assuming that you went for the cheapest option of a short sleeve shirt (£27.99) and sweater (£29.99), playing trouser (£29.99) and cap (£10.99), the total cost would be £98.96. This would mean the club would pay £75 and you would pay the remaining £23.96. Obviously if you went for the long sleeve option or purchased more kit, you would need to pay more but the club contribution would remain at £75.

We are sure you will agree that this is an extremely generous contribution from the club and is done on the assurance that every time you represent Bentley Heath, you will only wear this kit. For those members who regularly play 2 games a week, or who often lose kit, you may want to purchase additional shirts etc.

For you to receive this contribution, you must initially go through the club to order the kit. Once that has occurred, you are free to purchase any additional kit, direct from the website, at your own cost.
Therefore, in order to ensure that every member receives their kit before the start of the season you need to do the following:
1) Complete the attached form, stating which kit you wish to purchase, the size and quantity and send directly to Matt Bird at mattbird@me.com. 
2) [bookmark: _GoBack]Upon receipt of this form, Matt will contact you with the amount of money you are required to contribute and details of how to do this.
3) You will need to make full payment by January 20th in order to receive your kit in time for the new season and be eligible for selection. 

The club are aware that financial situations may be tight for some members, however we hope that you understand that the amount required is quite small when you look at what you are getting for your money. 

If there are any questions regarding this process then please direct them to Matt Bird at mattbird@me.com or 07515829657. 

Kind regards,

Bentley Heath Cricket Club
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